
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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March 2023

BURY COLLEGE

Dates for the Diary:
MONDAY 6TH MARCH- MOTHER’S DAY HAMPER!

Raffle tickets available and all money raised will be donated to the RSPCA.
FRIDAY 10TH MARCH - NURSERY CLOSED FOR COMPANY TRAINING DAY

FRIDAY 17TH MARCH - RED NOSE DAY!
Crazy clothes and hair day, please bring in a £1 donation.

MONDAY 20TH- FRIDAY 24TH MARCH - SPONSORED WELLY WADDLE! 
Please send your child in with wellies and waterproofs and lets create big puddles to 

raise big donations!
MONDAY 27TH MARCH – FRIDAY 14TH APRIL – EASTER HALF TERM

What we have done:

What we will be doing next:

Dates for the diary: 

WHAT WE HAVE DONE:
During February the children have enjoyed learning all about kindness, friendships 
and loving one another linking to Valentines day. A massive thank you to everybody 
who attended our Valentines stay and play session and donated generously to our 
bake sale, all of the money raised will go into our charity pot for the RSPCA and 
keep your eyes peeled for many more exciting fundraising events!

In Little lambs the babies have continued their focus on mathematical development 
and baking! A baking stay and play was carried out and the children thoroughly 
enjoyed creating their own fairy cakes to take home. Little lambs have also been 
busy creating mathematical development boxes to use throughout core play in all 
areas!

In Ducklings the children have learnt all about feelings, we have created a new area 
with lots of story books about emotions and how to manage our feelings. The 
children have enjoyed looking at their reflections in our new mirrors and pulling 
different faces to express themselves. We also linked this to how different actions 
might make our friends feel and focused on the importance of always being kind to 
others.

In Farmers the children have continued their focus on school readiness as lots of 
the children prepare to transition to school in the upcoming months! The children 
have really enjoyed zoning in on their physical development skills by using their fine 
motor skills to handwrite, tie their shoelaces and fasten their coats by using their 
gross motor skills to dress/undress themselves whilst participating in weekly P.E 
sessions. The children have also enjoyed helping the ladies to set the tables for 
mealtimes.
Across the nursery we are updating our family and community boards and 
enhancing our keyworker boxes. We kindly ask parents to please send in lots of 
family photos and a special item which can stay at nursery which your child can 
explore/play with during keyworker times. 

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT:
In Little lambs: The main focus will be personal, social and emotional development 
as we carry out lots of keyworker time and create family books! Little lambs will also 
continue their baking file and will be creating lots of yummy treats to send home!
In Ducklings: The focus will continue with understanding the world as we explore the 
world around us and learn all about each other and the differences between our 
families.

In Farmers: The main focus will be zoning in on literacy and mathematical 
development.In Farmers: The children will continue their focus on school readiness 
and also their literacy development.


